
Twenty-second meeting of the Standing Committee on Finance

Report back agenda item 7: Forum on Finance for 
Nature-based Solutions

The SCF agreed:

a) To revise the draft programme, based on the views provided by the 

SCF members.  

b) To organize a virtual consultation with the providers of submissions. 

c) To continue its discussions on the dates and the venue of the 

Forum at its next meeting, with a view to making a decision latest 

by April/May 2021.



Twenty-second meeting of the Standing Committee on Finance

Report back agenda item 7: Forum on Finance for 
Nature-based Solutions

Next steps

a) SCF members to send their written inputs on the draft programme 

by 16 October 2020 for consideration in preparing the next draft 

programme of the Forum;

a) The co-facilitators will organize in late October a virtual consultation 

with Parties and observers that have made submissions on the 

Forum.


